
Today’s investments in our electrical grid will 
ensure that we can meet the future demand for 
�a grid that is sustainable, efficient, and resilient.

We invite you to help us shape our plans for the future.

By participating in Hydro Ottawa’s 2026–2030 investment 
plan survey, you will contribute to defining Ottawa’s grid 
modernization plans and priorities and have the opportunity 
to win a $500 credit applied directly on your bill.

Survey is open from September 16 to October 4, 2024.

Learn more at hydroottawa.com/ourfuture

http://hydroottawa.com/ourfuture

